
 

 

UPF Europe and Middle East: Peace Project Preparation - Volunteers Needed 
 
Michael Balcomb 
July 7, 2021 
 

  
 

UPF Middle East is looking for two volunteers to carry out logistics tasks which will pave the way for a 

project in late August. Building on 5 successful projects in San Marino, we want to bring Israeli and 

Palestinian children for a shared experience in the UAE. 

 

One task involves calling organisations, negotiating prices and presenting options to the project 

coordinator; the other will be data management for the group of 25. Neither task involves travel to the 

region, but both will help us decide who can travel and when. 

 

If you are interested, please apply by Thursday 15th July. Email David Fraser Harris at: syrdavid@ 

yahoo,com 

 

 
 

 


